Department of Mathematics
Srikrishna College, Bagula, Nadia

Memo No. MATH/S2/2024-25 Date: 03.08.2024

NOTICE

1st semester Mathematics (Major) students are hereby informed that the orientation
programme will be held on 07.08.2024, Wednesday at 12.30 pm in the ICT Classroom (Room
No-101) of department of Mathematics. Students are advised to attend the programme.

TK Bowad

HoD
Department of Mathematics
Srikrishna College,Bagula, Nadia.
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